
Guelph – Fire letter
Dear Value Client,

The City of Guelph Fire Department has imposed a registration fee for all monitored accounts 
that require Fire Department response. They require a yearly registration fee of $ 60.00. 

Monitored alarm premises or devices not registered will result in a charge of $300.00 per alarm 
response.

All fees are payable to Home Protection Plus Inc. through Pre-Authorized Chequing where 
applicable and will be deducted from your account on a yearly basis. These monies will be 
remitted to the Fire Department by Home Protection Plus Inc.

Please note that your warranty covers parts and labour and does not cover any dispatch fee, 
whether Fire or medical, due to customer error or equipment malfunction.

__ I wish to register my alarm and agree to pay the registration fee and applicable Fire 
Department response fees.

Signature _______________________________

OR

__ I do not wish to register my alarm and agree to pay applicable Fire Department response 
fines.

Signature ________________________________

Date   ______________________
Name   ______________________   Account #_____________
Address ______________________   Telephone # _____________

  ______________________


